BALCATTA PRIMARY SCHOOL

Telephone: 9345 8100 Fax: 9344 3665
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PRI NCI PALOS PATTER

Hello Everyone

Congratulations to our Year 3 class and their teacher Ms Stewart for their

wonderful item (based on learning about figurative language) at our last

assembly & well done !

Our 060Open A ivdsdeldnlasoMoriday 25" June and classrooms were

open for parentstovisit and peruse their childds work and
the wonderful work on displ ayrkispaBiculay of owur
outstanding. Manythanks al so t o everyone for supportin
fundraising events during our open afternoon.

Semester one reports were also given out . It has been very pleasing to see the

progress that many of our students have made this year. The partnership

betweenthe s c hool and home is very important in
and | would like to thank all our parents for their support and encouragement

of their childds wor k. I woul d al so encour
teacher/s early nexttermtodisc uss their childds report an:

so far this year. Appointments can be made via the school office or by
contacting the teacher/s directly.

Our Book Fair, held recently was a huge success. Many thanks to Kay Keen our
Library Officer for ¢ o-ordinating this event and to all our staff, parents and
students for their support.

Finally, many thanks to the school staff for all their efforts throughout the term
and to all our parents, particularly our volunteers (P&C, classrooms, carnivals,
excur sions etc. ) for your continued support gt is very much appreciated.
Have an enjoyable break everyone!

Peter Gates

Principal

ENROLMENTS2019

Applications for a place in our Kindergarten and-Prienary for next year are now being taken at the school
office. Closing date is Bay 20" July, 2018.

KINDERGARTEN 4 years old by 30 June 2019children born 1/7/2014 to 30/6/2015
PREPRIMARY 5 years old by 30 June 2019 (1 year of compulsory school)

tfSFAS y23S GKId GKS OKAf RQa& o6ANIbK Of

I RRNBaaé¢ o0SPIPd St SOUNRAROAUEe oAttt X NI U
(We can no longer accept a copy of the immunisation records from the purple books)

Application forms and informations available from the school office and omww.balcattaprimary.wa.edu.au




MERIT AWARDS




STARRY WORK




PHYS.ED/SPORT

Inter School C ross Country -
Last Friday, Balcatta competed against four other schools
in Cross Country running events.

All the students representing our school from year o 4
put in a fantastic effort and a wonderful day was had by
all.

Mark Cox
Sports Co-ordinato r

YEAR3 ASSEMBLYTEM 215 JUNE

This term we have been learning
all about figurative language. A
our assembly we danced to the
song "What besWKH )RJ[ 6L
wasbased on Onomatopoeia and
looking at the words that can be
made from different animal
sounds.




